

## **Grange Community Junior School**

Wren Way, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 8TA

Headteacher Ms P Burgess BEd (Hons)
Telephone/Fax: 01252 542196
Email: adminoffice@grange.hants.sch.uk
www.grange.hants.sch.uk

8<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,



## Prospective Parents – Open morning Friday 3rd October 2025 9:15 – 11:15

In the next few weeks you will be making an extremely important decision about your child's junior school. To help you with your decision, please visit our website at <a href="https://www.grange.hants.sch.uk">www.grange.hants.sch.uk</a>.

At the Grange, pupils make excellent progress in their education. Education is not only about results. Personal development is at the heart of our school as it promotes and embeds a range of values and skills that allow children to be life-long learners.

Our pastoral care is excellent, helping pupils whenever they need it and ensuring that our core values of mutual respect, integrity and resilience are always promoted.

We are inviting YR2 parents to come and view our school on the above date any time between 9:15 – 11:15. The morning will comprise of a guided tour of the school by our YR6 children and I, along with other staff members, will be on hand to answer any questions you may have. You are welcome to bring your child along, however, please obtain permission from their Head Teacher first.

I look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to our school.

We will be holding a Macmillan coffee morning on this day so please drop by the annex for some refreshments and help us to support this worthy cause.

Yours faithfully,

Paola Burgess Headteacher